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1. Transparency and End of Life Planning 
 

 
Issue Status 

The ‘Transparency and End of Life (EOL) Planning’ special session group is currently in the package 
development phase of the work plan. 

Target Completion  

The current work plan is targeting a vote on all proposed packages at the May 28, 2020 MRC meeting after 
a first read at the April 30, 2020 MRC.  Should any package(s) pass the May 28th MRC sector-weighted 
vote, the highest ranking package will go back to the special session group to draft / revise supporting 
governing document language.  The group is targeting a vote on any such governing document language at 
the June 18, 2020 MC meeting. 

Progress Update 

The MRC special session group met on April 17, 2020.  The PJM proposed package (Package C) was 
presented in detail during the meeting.  Design component details of the package can be found within the 
posted ‘Options and Packages Matrix’. 

The next MRC special session is scheduled for May 15, 2020.   

Action Requested (if necessary) 

No action requested of the MRC at this time. 

https://www.pjm.com/committees-and-groups/issue-tracking/issue-tracking-details.aspx?Issue=%7b23B82425-6796-4B0C-8C4A-5FF9B6B5F061%7d
https://www.pjm.com/-/media/committees-groups/committees/mrc/2020/20200417-special/20200417-item-03-options-and-packages-matrix.ashx

